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Another short half term is underway and the children are working very hard on their current topics. Mid year 

assessments have just been carried out and teachers will be using the children’s test results to support their 

teacher assessment judgements and to inform future lesson planning.  

Thank you to parents for supporting your child to dress up and celebrate World Book Day last week. We had a 

wonderful day in school and I’d like to say a big thank you to Miss Hoggarth, Miss B Green and Miss Sheldrick 

for their hard work in organising the day.  Have a lovely week.   Miss Jackson 

Diary Dates 

March  

12th -  Year 6 SATs and Derbyshire meetings for 

parents at 2:45pm or 3:30pm in the Junior Hall 

13th -Nursery Parents Phonics Workshop at 9:00am 

15th - Comic Relief - children to wear red 

21st - FS2 and Year 3 School Discos 

22nd - ASJ Easter Service at All Saints’ Church, Hessle at 

9:30am - Year 5 Parents invited to attend. 

22nd - ASI Easter Service at All Saints’ Church, Hessle at 

11am - Year 1 parents invited to attend.  

22nd - Break up for Easter 

April 

8th - Back to school 

12th - Training Day - school closed to pupils   

 

Comic Relief - Friday 15th March 

On Friday 15th March we will be turning RED to cele-

brate Red Nose Day.  We are asking everyone to go 

‘red-to-toe.’ So, dust off your ruby slippers, pop on 

your lobster suit or simply don some scarlet socks - 

how far you take it is up to you! Please bring a £1     

donation.  

‘Doing something funny for the money’ is the focus 

for this year’s fundraising... 

Infants 

The children will be taking part in a funny quiz,       

competing in a ‘Silly Challenge’ and completing some 

red nose themed art work! 

Juniors 

The children will be given the opportunity to compete 

in a class talent show where the whole purpose is to 

make their class laugh. Individual or group entries are 

welcome. Mr Hay has also       

prepared a comical quiz for the 

children to complete.  

Easter Services 

Our Easter Services are taking place at All Saints’ Church 

on Friday 22nd March  

The Junior School service will start at 9:30am and be led by 

the children in Year 5.  Year 5 parents/carers are welcome 

to attend. Please meet us at the church.  

The Infant School service will start at 11am and be led by 

children in Year 1. The Infant School children (except 

Nursery) will leave school at 10:30am and walk to the 

church. Parents/carers from Year 1 are welcome to attend 

the service. If Year 1 parents/carers wish 

to walk with their child, please arrive at the 

Infant office for 10:30am,  alternatively  Year 

1 parents/carers can arrive at the church 

from 10:45am -11am.  

Year 2 and Year 6 SATS Tests 

The children in Year 2 will be                

undertaking their end of Key Stage 1 

SAT’s tests during w/c Monday 20th May 2024. These 

are carried out in a more informal manner and        

presented as ‘special secret agent tasks.’  

Year 6 SAT’s will take place on Monday 13th May - 

Thursday 16th May 2024.      

It is essential that children complete the SAT tests - 

attendance during these times is crucial.  



Amazing effort displayed by 

our ten pin bowling team! 

Miss Jarvis and Mrs Palmer organised a ‘biggest ever 

football session’ to promote girls football last Friday.  

World Book Day Fun! 

Our dodgeball teams played very well in the 

tournament with one team coming second 

and being invited to the final next week.  

Mayan mask making in Year 5 

Viking long boat measured and 

recreated in Year 4 

Year 4 are perfecting 

their recorder skills 

Year 2 enjoyed their visit 

from the fire service 

Nursery enjoying story time outside 

Times table success in Year 4! 




